
      
 
 
 
 
 
      July 16, 2001 
 
 
 
Matt Hendricks 
P.O. Box 411 
DeQueen, Arkansas 71832 
 
Dear Mr. Hendricks, 
 
 Thank you for taking an interest in the State of Mississippi.  While you are in 
Mississippi, please feel free to take advantage of the many wonderful experiences we 
offer.  Dine on some fine Mississippi cuisine or take pleasure in one of our numerous 
cultural or entertainment events. 
 
 In your letter, you stated that you are interested in Native American Sites.  Our 
state is rich in its heritage and will provide you with many interesting and useful facts.  
The Natchez Trace Parkway is a beautiful way to see Mississippi, and it also offers the 
opportunity to learn about the history of our great state.  I have included a road map that I 
hope will be helpful on your journey. 
 
 I have also included a copy of the Amateur Radio Week proclamation that was 
done recently.  Mississippi is full of Amateur Radio Clubs, including Mississippi State 
University, Laurel, Meridian, as well as several others.   You may want to check out the 
following websites to see if there are any events during your trip to Mississippi. 
 
http://www.jxnarc.org/ 
http://www.qsl.net/mcara/ 
http://www.strato.net/~mcarc/ 
 
 I hope your visit to Mississippi is a pleasant one, feel free to call if I can be of 
assistance. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 
RM/kfg 


